
From: john cochrane   
Sent: Monday, 27 July 2015 9:50 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my concern at the proposed amalgamation of Sydney City Council 
with the other councils in the eastern suburbs. I feel that, having lived here at Potts Point for 
33 years, that his is not appropriate for the city centre and Potts Point to become part of a 
mega council. As it is, the Sydney City Council area already has a population of 200,000 and 
we are big enough and self-sufficient without a merger which could alter or downgrade the 
good things and services that we already have here. I am strongly opposed to this proposed 
merger. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
John Cochrane 

 
 

 
 




